To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to praise Steve Entin for his comments on tax reform at your panel hearings.

He was positive on change and the value of a "consumption based" tax system. I too believe that a comsumpation based tax system is far superior to our currnet system.

Thank You for your time, and I looked foward to hearing more posetive comments from your hearings and panels as our country strives to dig ourselves out of our current tax burden.

Sincerely,

Keith Knowles

Orlando, FL

